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Townsend, Erle

From: Chip Terry <chip@blue-trace.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 1, 2024 7:38 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

Categories: Red Category

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click 

links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Please pass this law.  We have had an electric car for 7+ years and it simply works great.  The 

saving on gas more than make up for the higher upfront price.  Toda 

 

The recent storms along the coast underscore the seriousness of global warming and we all 

know that transportation emissions are a major contributor.  Maine is, and will likely remain, 

an emitter with a small footprint but every little step helps. 

 

Thanks, 

 

Wyllys Terry 

Castine, ME 


